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15th November 2023 

Christmas Choir 2023 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
After last year’s successful Christmas Choir, we are pleased to say 
that we are going to run it again this year.  The 
Christmas Choir will take a leading role in a 
number of our performances in the lead up to 
Christmas, including during our Christmas church 

services and ‘Singing Around The Tree’ event. 
 

Choir sessions will be run on the next four Mondays after school, 
until 4.15pm.  We will begin next week on Monday 20th November, 
and there will be a further three sessions on Monday 27th Nov, 4th December 
and 11th December. Children will need to be collected from each session as it 
is becoming too dark to walk home independently at that time. 
 

If your child would like to take part in the Christmas Choir, starting on 
Monday, please return the slip below or email the School Office. 
 

Yours sincerely, Mrs Salter 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

 

CHRISTMAS CHOIR REPLY SLIP 
 

My child ………………………………………… in …………………… Class would 
like to attend the Christmas Choir from Monday 20th November 2023.  
 

I give my permission for them to take part in rehearsals and I 
understand that my child will need to commit to attending choir 
sessions. 
 

I will be able to collect my child at 4.15pm, after each session. 
 
 SIGNED: _______________________ (Parent/Carer) DATE: ___________ 

 

PLEASE TO RETURN SCHOOL OFFICE BY MONDAY 20TH NOVEMBER 


